Ecole Windsor Secondary
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL Every Parent

winpac.secretary@gmail.cont is a Member

Dear Parents,

WPAC parent donations and Gaming funds are thoughtfully spent in areas of the school for items that
are otherwise unavailable through the school block budget. During the last school year, WPAC worked
with teachers, students and the school administration to provide support where we could.

This donation information is in lieu of asking parents or students to sell door-to-door, collect money
and deliver goods. Please help us achieve our goals of supporting students and teachers by making a
donation below.

$10 | do not want to bake so here is the money | would have spent on those cupcakes.

$20 | do not want to walk, swim, bike or run in any event that has the word “thon” in it. Here is
the money | would have spent on the ‘free’ T-shirt.

$50 | do not want to attend any fancy balls so here is the money | would have spent on new
clothes.

$100 I am making this donation to express my appreciation for having nothing to buy, sell or

do beyond filling out this form.

FAST - go to School Cash Online (https://sd44.schoolcashonline.com/), login and click “MAKE A
DONATION”. You will then choose “Windsor'" as your school (and you get a tax receipt)

SPEEDY - send an EFT to windsorpactreasurer@gmail.com

QUICK - Scan the QR code below

Any questions can be directed to our Treasurer @ windsorpactreasurer@gmail.com
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